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Rosenberg Corey

From: rocky thornton <rtld.thornton@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 8:16 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: I oppose HB 2004-A

I'm a landlord in Lane County and I oppose the passing of HB 2004-A.  I have not increased my rent amount for 
over three years and offer fair rates on my property.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Lily Thornton 
 


